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St Luke's

November 6, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

St. Luke’s supports Children’s Museum of the Magic Valley's efforts to inspire families to enjoy art, culture,
science and purposeful play in a hands-on environment.

Providing opportunities through this proposed museum, is a great way to engage with families which in turn
can help to foster social interactions and build community vitality. The imaginative play and discovery which
will be offered through the museum is crucial to children’s developmental stages and St. Luke’s appreciates
the organization’s desire to provide this for all abilities.

We believe the people and organizations behind this museum and community opportunity will make it
happen. They are dedicated to the future of the Magic Valley. Opening this facility by 2023, will require
partnering organizations to provide funding, volunteer hours, expertise, and in-kind support.

We look forward to hearing more as this children’s museum gets closer to completion.
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Kyli Gough
Community Health Manager
St. Luke’s Magic Valley and St. Luke’s Jerome

190 East Bannock Street
Boise, Idaho 83712
P (208) 381-2222 stlukesonline.org



